05.07.2016

Information Letter no. 30-2016

Consultation

Dear Member Federation,

similar as in previous years we need your confirmation about your participation at the 2016 FIE Congress in Moscow (27.11.2016).

The FIE offers for the first delegate of your federation a subvention in form of travel support and hotel accommodation for 2 nights.

Only those federations who will answer to this letter until <u>31.07.2016</u> will receive this financial support of the FIE.

More details about the Congress will be informed by the FIE in due time.

Please treat this matter as urgent. We expect your answer until the set deadline.

With best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com

www.eurofencing.info